
 

 
 

 
19.12.2016 

 
 
 

Temporary Closure Notice 
 
 

 
Essential maintenance work at Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital 
 
 
 
Essential maintenance work will be carried out at the Royal Victoria Eye 

and Ear Hospital (RVEEH) for a period of four hours (6am to 10am) on 

Tuesday 20th December 2016. Unfortunately, due to the nature of the 

work, Accident and Emergency Department at RVEEH will be closed 

from 6pm today (19.12.2016) until 10am tomorrow (20.12.2016) and all 

other services will be temporarily suspended from 6am to 10am on 

Tuesday 20th December 2016. 

 

Please note that if you require emergency services during these hours, it 

is recommended that you attend the Accident and Emergency 

Department of your nearest hospital. We would like to apologise for any 

inconvenience this temporary closure may cause. 

 

Patients wishing to discuss their options can call the Emergency number 

on 086 7359743. 


